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Hamburg / Atlanta, 14 November 2022 

 

Hapag-Lloyd appoints new Head of North America Business 

 

Stuart Sandlin will replace Uffe Ostergaard as President of Hapag-Lloyd’s Region North America. 

Sandlin, who is currently Senior Vice President (SVP) of Sales for the United States, will assume 

his new position on 1 January 2023, while Ostergaard will take over another management position 

outside of Hapag-Lloyd in the United States.  

 

Sandlin can already look back on a long career at Hapag-Lloyd. After joining the company in 2001 

as Sales Executive in Atlanta, Georgia, he has held several management positions in the US and 

Germany. In 2015, he left Hapag-Lloyd to become President North America for the United Arab 

Shipping Company (UASC). When Hapag-Lloyd acquired UASC in 2017, Stuart returned to the 

company and assumed his current position as SVP Area United States. 

 

“We are very pleased that Stuart, who is an outstanding logistics professional, will be succeeding 

Uffe. With Stuart’s leadership experience and his vast commercial understanding, we will have a 

strong foundation for managing one of our most traditional key markets, but also for further growth 

in North America,” said Rolf Habben Jansen, CEO of Hapag-Lloyd. 

 

Uffe Ostergaard worked at Maersk for 20 years, serving as Group Head for Global Marketing from 

1992 until 2012. In 2013, he joined the United Arab Shipping Company (UASC), where he served 

as Chief Commercial Officer until 2017. Following the merger of Hapag-Lloyd and UASC, he 

became President of Hapag-Lloyd’s Region North America on 1 April 2018.    

 

“Uffe has made an enormous contribution to Hapag-Lloyd,” Habben Jansen said. “We thank him 

for his passionate work for our company – not least for completing the consolidation of our USA-

based operations in Atlanta. We wish him the very best and lots of success in his new role.” 
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Press contacts 

Nils.Haupt@hlag.com   +49 40 3001 - 2263 

Lisa.Gathen@hlag.com   +49 40 3001 - 3079 

 

 

About Hapag-Lloyd 

With a fleet of 252 modern container ships and a total transport capacity of 1.8 million TEU, Hapag-Lloyd is one of the world’s leading 

liner shipping companies. The Company has around 14,500 employees and more than 400 offices in 137 countries. Hapag-Lloyd has a 

container capacity of 3.0 million TEU – including one of the largest and most modern fleets of reefer containers. A total of 123 liner 

services worldwide ensure fast and reliable connections between more than 600 ports on all the continents. Hapag-Lloyd is one of the 

leading operators in the Transatlantic, Middle East, Latin America and Intra-America trades. 

 

Disclaimer 

This press release contains forward-looking statements that involve a number of risks and uncertainties. Such statements are based on 

a number of assumptions, estimates, projections or plans that are inherently subject to significant risks, uncertainties and contingencies. 

Actual results can differ materially from those anticipated in the Company’s forward-looking statements. 

 

 

 

 

Follow Hapag-Lloyd on Social Media: 

https://www.facebook.com/hapaglloydag/
https://www.instagram.com/hapaglloydag/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/hapag-lloyd-ag
https://twitter.com/hapaglloydag
https://www.youtube.com/c/HapagLloydAG
mailto:Nils.Haupt@hlag.com
mailto:Tim.Seifert@hlag.com

